
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing in support of national container deposit legislation. 
 
This proposal has many benefits and few disadvantages. It would improve  
Australian's recycling rates, reduce our ecological footprint, reduce our CO2  
emissions, support the recycling industry and reduce pollution and litter. 
 
A national scheme would also support local government efforts in recycling and  
help bring some consistency across jurisdictions. 
 
This is an important proposal which must be given full consideration by our  
elected representatives sooner than later. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mark Riley 
 


